BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD PLANNING BOARD ROOM-TOWN HALL BELLINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS

Special Meeting of July 19, 1973
Members Present: Sergio Rotatori, Chairman,
James E. Hart, Vice Chairman, Clerk
Wilfred P. Arcand

Chairman Rotatori called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Discussion for a replacement for Timothy J. Hannigan was discussed.

Rotatori told the Board he had talked to Carlo Musto and the developer was willing to go through with the connection of Newland Avenue. Musto would like to apply a base coat to the road and put on the top coat later. Arcand stated this was being done on Center Park Estates and he could see no problem as long as the final coat was applied before the covenant was released.

Rotatori told the Board the remaining lots on Bruce Road might be sold and the new owner would like to complete the road and have the lots released before construction was begun. Driveways would be cut out. Arcand stated he was not in favor of this since heavy construction equipment can wreck the road. Hart stated he was not in agreement with releasing the lots until all the work was done.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 F.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted:

James E. Hart, Clerk

Sergeo Rollingo James after Junes after